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Copy to:

Ambassade van de Staat Qatar
His Excellency Mr. Nasser Ibrahim Allenqawi
Borweg 7

2597LR Den Haag
E-mail: thehague@mofa.gov.qa
(Plaats, datum)
Your Excellency,

On 10 May 2022, the Criminal Court of First Instance in Doha handed lawyers and brothers Hazza bin Ali Abu Shurayda al-Marri and Rashed bin Ali Abu Shurayda al-Marri life sentences on charges including contesting laws ratified by the Emir and organizing unauthorized public meetings. Hazza al-Marri was arrested at his home on 8 August 2021 after taking part in protests concerning the recently adopted electoral law that is discriminatory to members of the Al Murra tribe, and tweeting a video-recorded message addressed to the Emir criticizing the law. Rashed al-Marri was arrested after attempting to legally represent his brother. Their trial was marred by a number of due process violations.
I urge you to immediately release Hazza and Rashed al-Marri as they have been imprisoned solely for the peaceful exercise of their right to freedom of expression and peaceful assembly. Pending their release, they must have regular access to their family and to their lawyers, and any medical attention they may require.
Thank you for your attention. I am looking forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
